Eagle Bend North Board Meeting
July 28, 2007 – immediately following the Annual meeting 

I. Elect Officers – Upon motion and second the Board unanimously resolved to retain the same officers as last year.  Officers for the new term will be President, Jim Sewell; Vice-President, Patti Rice and Secretary/Treasurer, Vince Taylor.

II. Architectural Committee – Upon motion and second the Board unanimously resolved that the committee members will be Carl Henry, Tim Ryan and Terry Hansen will be asked if he is willing to serve.

III. Common Area Development Committee – Upon motion and second the Board unanimously resolved that the committee members will be Sherri Ryan and Bugsy Yarbrough will be asked if she is willing to serve.
a. Fencing – it appears that the golf course fencing project is still planned for this coming fall.

b. Burm by Horning (SW side of intersection at Holt & Bridger) – Kevin Sears recently spoke to Tom Ask about leveling this burm down.  The Board feels it is necessary for safety as it currently obstructs the view when pulling off of Bridger Drive onto Holt.  Jessica will continue to work with Kevin and Tom Ask on this item.
IV. Golf Course Clubhouse – President, Jim Sewell raised a past Board discussion regarding the desire to have a more usable clubhouse facility. Jim suggested working with the Eagle Bend and Harbor Village Boards toward approaching the golf course regarding the clubhouse and restaurant with some ideas. The Board discussed various ideas.  A committee consisting of Jim Sewell, Tim Ryan and John Kluding was established to meet with the Eagle Bend Homeowners President to see if there is a consensus on the clubhouse issue, and if so to develop some suggestions to present to Tom Clary.
V. DCCR Amendments – Patti Rice suggested that since we are having so much trouble getting the signatures to pass the DCCR amendment that perhaps we should at this time begin a new amendment process that will also include many housekeeping items such as removing the Declarant language.  The Board also discussed that the reason some members gave for not approving the amendment was that they felt the fining language was too aggressive. 
VI. Next Board meeting – Friday September 14, 2007 10:00 AM
VII. Adjourn – there being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 10:15 AM.
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